
Domain name registration policy for the .philips top level domain 
 
 

 

The “.philips Top Level Domain (“TLD”) is established by and is intended for use on behalf of Philips N.V. only.  

 

The registration of domain names within the “.philips” TLD shall be restricted to Philips N.V. itself  

and/or its fully owned subsidiaries. 

 

Philips can license the use of domain name registrations within the “.philips” TLD to subsidiaries and other 
affiliated entities such as trademark licensees at its own discretion. In all cases, however, Philips will remain the 
registrant for all domain name registrations within the TLD, and shall retain the authority to modify or terminate 
such registrations at any time via the concerned registrars. 

 


